
1

From: Helena Spicuzza <hspicuzza@westmifflinborough.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 9:30 PM
Subject: Re: 2129 PENNSYLVANIA AVE // Right to Know Request - Code, Permit & Special Assessments

Hello! 

Per the right to know request for 2129 Pennsylvania Avenue West Mifflin Pa 15122; 

 

There are no open code violations or open building permits. 

 

Please contact Legal Tax Service for any liens, etc. 

 

Thank you!  

Helena Spicuzza 

Community Development Secretary 

West Mifflin Borough 

1020 Lebanon Road 

West Mifflin, PA 15122 


